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NMA Applauds Senate, Urges House Passage of One Big Beautiful Bill 

   

WASHINGTON, D.C. - The National Mining Association (NMA) today issued 

the following statement from its president and CEO Rich Nolan applauding 

the Senate's passage of its version of the "One Big Beautiful Bill" and urging 

House action to send the bill to President Trump's desk.  

 

"We urge the House to quickly pass this bill, which increases the 

competitiveness of the American mining industry and provides vital 

incentives, including funding to counter China's mineral dominance. The bill 

also makes improperly withdrawn lands available for energy production, 

which is key to supplying a reliable electric grid capable of powering our 

nation's future. Through these measures, the bill will directly support U.S. 

economic growth and security. Mining feeds and fuels virtually every 

American supply chain; a strong mining industry creates an equally strong 

foundation for every industry that depends on the products and energy we 

provide. More can be done, and the NMA will continue to advocate with 

Congress and the administration on ways to support additional domestic 

mining, and mineral production and processing." 
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The National Mining Association (NMA) is the voice of the American mining industry in Washington, D.C. 

Membership includes more than 250 corporations involved in all aspects of mining including mineral and coal 

producers, mineral processors, equipment manufacturers, state mining associations, bulk transporters, 



engineering firms, consultants, financial institutions and other companies that supply goods and services to 

the mining industry. 
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